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NO ACTION REQUIRED 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  APRIL 8, 2020 

 
This advisory is to inform WSCs of a change in the iBudget system downtime. The iBudget system 

will not be down April 13-15 as previously planned. We will let you know prior to any future scheduled 

downtime of the iBudget system. Any other deadlines for APD iConnect activities have not changed. 

Thank you for your continued hard work supporting our APD customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


